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Oregon's fish and wildlife are crucial for the health and wellbeing of the state and the 

ecosystems they are part of. We need a proactive approach to help at-risk species 

and mitigate the effects of habitat loss, climate change, invasive species, and other 

harmful impacts, so I fully support HB 3159 - Recovering Oregon’s Wildlife Fund! 


